
Newsletter 18.10.2019 

 Emerald News 

This week the children have planned and written their own stories. It is a new ‘Adventure 

of Tiddler’ linked to our class text. They first created a storyboard with pictures and key 

words to help remember the story. Then they use story language to write them. These will 

be available to read at parents evening or our journal share after half term.  

 

 

 

 

We have finalised our dance this week ready to show you after half term with one last 

practise next week with the ribbons. Also the children will perform sea shanty songs they 

have been practising this term to perform in assembly to the children. 

  

 

 

 

In maths this week we have been taking away and finding the difference as a method. We 

used blocks and number lines to find the difference. It would be great if the children 

practised this at home.  

 

  

  

 

Jigsaw Jack helped us to talk about consequences this week and how there can be good 

and bad consequences for our actions.  

 

 

I have sent a letter home in book bags about our journal share the first week back after 

half term with a little performance of songs and dancing. We hope you can join us to share 

our learning from term 1. Thursday 7th November @ 2:30-3:15. Hope to see you there!  

Miss Tyler  ☺ 


